

# NEWSLETTER February 2017

## Rally,O

## Two Spaces Available on Next Beginners' Rally, O course, starting Saturday 18th February 10am - 11am

Rally, O is an increasingly popular activity within the Kennel Club community. Laleham Dog Training Club is fortunate to have Barbara Endersby, a keen student of the sport who has been on training courses learning to set up the Rally, O courses and how to judge them.

There are just two places left on the next 5 week course (costing £30) Please contact Barbara on 01784 466140 or 07711 654570 or email barabaraendersby@googlemail.com

### Membership Fees

Membership fees for 2017 were due 1<sup>st</sup> January 2017. If you are waiting to start back at agility before paying your membership fees please ensure you have completed a Membership Form (required each year for insurance purposes even if your details haven't changed), signed it and enclose in an envelope with the appropriate membership fee (£10 for primary handler, £5 for each additional handler). Please do not waste the time of the trainers and your classmates by turning up without your completed form or membership fee. Without the fee, you are not insured and cannot participate in classes until you are paid up.

Anyone wishing to pay in advance can do so direct to the Club's bank account or by cheque sent to my home address (contact me for details)





### Dates for Your Diary

### February

Thursday 9th February 8.30pm Heelwork to Music

Thursday 16th February 8.30pm CATS

Fully Booked! Wednesday 22<sup>nd</sup> February 8.30pm First Aid Talk & Practical

Thursday 23<sup>rd</sup> February 8.30pm Display Team

#### March

Thursday 2<sup>nd</sup> March 8.30pm Platinum Tutorial

Thursday 9th March 8.30pm Heelwork to Music

Thursday 16th March 8.30pm CATS

Thursday 23<sup>rd</sup> March 8.30pm Display Team

#### April

Thursday 6th April 8.30pm Platinum Tutorial

Thursday 13th April 8.30pm Heelwork to Music

Thursday 20th April 8.30pm CATS

Thursday 27th April 8.30pm Display Team